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The attached letter, information on management of the fishery, details of catches and of the 
number of licenses issued, and a report on the scientific sampling programme were received 
today, 27 May, from the French Ministry of Agriculture and Fisheries.  Unfortunately it was 
received too late for it to be translated but France will be represented as an observer at the 
Annual Meeting and will be invited to introduce the paper. 
 
With regard to France (in respect of St Pierre and Miquelon) acceding to the NASCO 
Convention, the letter indicates that a decision requires a process of consultation between 
different Ministries and Authorities.  This process is underway. 
 
The 2007 catch of 2.032 tonnes was the second lowest in the ten year time-series and almost 
43% lower than in 2006.  The number of licenses remains at about the same level as in 2005 
and 2006 but the French authorities indicate that they are committed to reducing this number 
to limit the harvest on the fragile salmon stocks. A biometric sampling programme was in 
place in 2007 but there has been no genetic sampling since that undertaken in 2004. 
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